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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Christmas is fast approaching and we are beginning to think about our Christmas Nativity.  

We would like to invite you all to come and see The Christmas Story performed by your children from both 

of our nursery rooms.  This will be held in the school hall and we will be using the performance stage.   

We are going to have one showing of our Christmas performance - ‘The Twinkly Nativity’ 

On - Wednesday 13th December at 10:00am 

In - The school hall (please enter via the rear school hall doors. There will be no admittance after 

10:00 am) 

If you wish, you will be able to take your children home after the performance.  

Plans for children from the 3 year old room 

• If your child attends nursery for the morning session, they will attend as normal.  

• If your child attends nursery for the afternoon session in the 3 year old room, we would like them to attend for 

the morning session instead of the afternoon if possible.  

• If your child doesn’t usually attend on a Wednesday they can be brought into Nursery at 9.30am and be taken 

home at the end of the performance.  (We will confirm details of where they will enter at a later date) 

However, nearer the time we will ask for you to confirm whether they will be attending or not to allow us to 

plan for numbers.  

Plans for children from the 2 year old room 

• In the 2 year old room we are inviting all children to be a part of the 10am performance.   

• If your child attends on a Wednesday afternoon, we would like to invite them to attend on the Wednesday 

morning instead.  

• If your child doesn’t usually attend on a Wednesday they can be brought into Nursery at 9.30am and be taken 

home at the end of the performance.  (We will confirm details of where they will enter at a later date) 

However, nearer the time we will ask for you to confirm whether they will be attending or not to allow us to 

plan for numbers.  

We are sure that you will understand that our priority is to make sure that the children are comfortable and 

happy.  If your child appears upset and we think they need to come to you for comfort then a member of 

staff will bring them to you.  On previous occasions, we’ve been blown away by the braveness of our 

youngest children and the pride they take in telling the story to their parents and carers.    

We appreciate that this is a little bit in advance of the date, however the success to a smooth performance 

day is in the preparation!!!! 

 

We will be in touch with more details nearer to the time.  

 

Mrs Scott and the Nursery Team  


